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Web Page Guidelines 
 
All district teachers and administrators are encouraged to develop web pages to be linked 
from the district web page.  Teachers and administrators are also encouraged to develop 
links from their home page to third party host sites so they may develop and continually 
update school related information about their class and/or organizations. 
 
Prior to beginning work on the site, teachers and administrators are strongly encouraged 
to attend training sessions on web site development. 
 
The district encourages teachers to involve students in web site development. 
 
Teachers and administrators should not establish links to a web site until they are sure the 
site meets the criteria in Regulation 6321.  The district web site is not to be used for 
personal reasons.  All web pages are subject to review at any time by district 
administrators. 
 


